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NEWS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
                 
February 1, 2013
Contact:  

Jessica Welch

Office of Communications & Public Services

 (850) 926-0919
Wakulla County Accepting Hardship Applications for Solid Waste and Fire Services Special Assessments
Crawfordville, Florida – The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners announces the opening of FY 2012/13 Hardship Assistance Program related to the Solid Waste and Fire Services Assessments.  The Hardship Assistance Program was created to assist residential property owners who meet the eligibility criteria, with the financial burden imposed by the Solid Waste and Fire Services Assessment, and must be applied for annually. 
In September 2011, the Board implemented a Solid Waste Assessment in the amount of $196 and approved the Fire Protection Assessment in the amount of $75.00 for residential, $.06 per square foot for non-residential, and $.17 per acre for agricultural/vacant property.
To qualify for assistance, the applicant must be the property owner and the property must be homestead exempt.  In addition, the following income must be demonstrated:

· Extremely Low (30%) Income Limits:  
	1 Person

$13,200
	2 Person

$15,050
	3 Person

$16,950
	4 Person

$18,800
	5 Person

$20,350
	6 Person

$21,850
	7 Person

$23,350
	8 Person

$24,850


In order to apply for hardship assistance, citizens must complete the application and file with the County Administrator’s Office for consideration prior to June 1, 2013.  It’s important to note that the applicant must provide substantial documentation of gross income of all occupants 18 years of age and older.  
To learn more about the eligibility criteria for the Hardship Assistance Application and to obtain the Hardship Application, please visit the County website (www.mywakulla.com) or contact Katie Taff at 850-926-0919 ext. 704.






